
From: Vladimir Cheremisin   

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 7:06 AM 

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 705 Fanshawe Ave 

Good day. 

I would like to share my concerns with city of London officials.  

As my family learned  lately from the news, city has a plan to open homeless hub at 705 Fanshawe Ave. 

We have very serious concerns about this decision.  

London already experience homelessness crisis in downtown.  

But what the benefit you expect to get from spreading it to other neighborhoods? 

My family and friends are highly concerned about out kids safety in case that facility will be open in our 

area. Many of homless people unfortunately have mental health issues and drug issues.  

Please consider to expand existing hubs in downtown and keep other areas safe. 

Thank you,  I hope you will understand us. 

Volodymyr Cheremisin.  

 




